Notice

of Tax Revenue
Increase

The Central TX Groundwater Cons. Dist conducted public hearings on
September 7, 2018 and September 14, 2018 on a proposal to increase
the total tax revenues of the Central TX Groundwater Cons. Dist from
properties on the tax roll in the preceding year by 3.896104 percent.

The total tax revenue raised last year at last year's tax rate of 0.008500
for each $100 of taxable value was $483,237.50.

The total tax revenue proposed to be raised this year at the proposed
tax rate of 0.008000 for each $100 of taxable value, excluding tax
revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year,
is $498,017.05.

The total tax revenue proposed to be raised this year at the proposed
tax rate of 0.008000 for each $100 of taxable value, including tax
revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year,
is $513,054.06.

The Central TX Groundwater Conservation District is scheduled to vote
on the tax rate that will result in that tax increase at a public meeting to
be held on September 24, 2018 at 225, Pierce St., Burnet, TX 78611 at
9:00 AM




